
Bea Clavdon 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Ewa Babiarczyk 
12 July 2013 16:24 
Bea Claydon 
Noeleen Roche; Eve O'Sullivan 
FW: WO275-01 

From: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Sent: 12 July 2013 16:23 
To: 'Derek Milton' 
Subject: RE: WO275-01 

Thank you Derek and my apologies. 

The revised address has been noted and that will be taken into consideration regarding the timeframe for the 
response the Agency's Notice. 

Regards, 

Ewa Babiarczyk 
Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 

Tel: +353 53 91 60662 
Fax: +353 53 9160699 
E. Babiarczyk@epa.ie 

From : Derek M ikon J'ma il to : dere k. m ikon@ FKO.IE] 
Sent: 12 July 2013 15:58 
To: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Subject: WO275-0 1 

Dear Ms. Babiarczyk, 

Further to  our recent conversation, I would like to  put on the record that the Article 14 notice in relation to  the 
application WO275-01, dated 2 1  June 2013, was sent t o  the wrong correspondence address. As per the 
correspondence entitled 'Letter from Applicant - Re Change of Address - For Correspondence', dated 06 January 
2011, a revised address for correspondence was notified to  the Agency, which has since been used by the Agency in 
correspondence i.e. Article 14 (2)(b)(ii) Notice, dated 10 august 2011. 

While every effort will be made t o  respond to  the Article 14 notice, dated 2 1  June 2013, within the timeframe 
stipulated, the delay in being made aware of this correspondence should be noted. 

Best Regards, 

Derek Milton 
Principal Scientist 
MCIWM 
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